Scott Murray filled the	vacant Holyoke (City Council:	seat after	being unan	imously a	ppointed at
the Nov. 1 meeting.						

Murray was the only one seeking the seat which will be up for election in April 2012.

Murray isn't a stranger to the council scene. He served a full term from 1992-96.

Murray said he wants to work with the council to help serve the community. He hopes he will ease right in with the help of his experience.

Murray was born and raised in the Holyoke area and graduated from HHS in 1974.

He farms and drives a bus route for Holyoke School District. He also works part time at Spindler Lumber.

Murray and wife Sharon have three sons: Brett, Lance and Evan. Brett and wife Josie have three boys: Steven, Matthew and Daniel.

In his free time, Murray enjoys hunting and horse riding. He currently sits on the Credit Union board of directors and has been involved with Haxtun Conservation District, Lions Club and Pheasants Forever.

